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     NEWS RELEASE 
 

                   Location of Annual General Meeting to be Held on February 27, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. PST 
 

Vancouver, B.C., February 26th, 2020: New Tech Minerals Corp., NTM-CSE, (“New Tech” or 
the “Company”). Please note that the Annual General Meeting of the Company will be held on 
February 27, 2020, at 9:30 a.m. PST at its offices at 880 – 580 Hornby Street, Vancouver, B.C. V6C 
3B6. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
 
“Jonathan George” 
 
Jonathan George, President & Director 
 
 
Neither the OTCQX nor the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider 
(as that term is defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility 
for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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